
Administration & Personnel Committee 

2022 Summary 

 

The Administration & Personnel Committee met several times throughout 2022, via Zoom and 
in-person meetings. The committee worked with Trinity staff to determine the best course for 
moving forward into 2023 and beyond, including the updating of the policy manual. This is a 
project that is ongoing. 

Key moments included the recognition of ordination anniversaries for Rev. Guy Edmiston and 
Rev. John Brock; updates to internal policies in order to bring them in line with current synod 
practice and updating specific staff-related policies to reflect current position titles and job 
duties. 

The year brought significant changes in staffing with the resignation of Paul Hensel and the 
hiring of David Holste. In addition, several changes were made in the area of reception and 
building staffing; a faith formation assistant was also hired in the latter part of the year. 

The committee is looking forward to 2023 in order to continue the work that was begun. 
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Chair, A&P 


